
 

  

  

Message from the Headteacher 

Last Friday morning we had a very helpful Parent Ambassador 

meeting. We talked about how to support New Arrival families; 

our new communication driver; and safety on tubes when we are 

on trips out. We shared suggestions for supporting new families. 

Parents could greet new parents in the playground; offer to 

explain the school systems if they do not understand them; invite 

new parents to coffee morning and toy library; and introduce 

them to a parent ambassador.  

      Leaders can be welcoming by ensuring that they greet 

new parents in a friendly and   

      kind manner. 

      Admin staff can be welcoming new parents by asking 

them in their initial meeting if they  

      would like a parent ambassador to talk to them. 

      Teachers can take care of new children by making sure 

there is a buddy system in place. 

 

Important Dates 
 
 
Thurs 31st Jan Fluoride treatment EYFS &Yr1 

 

Tue 5th Feb 9:15 NSCPP parent course 

online safety- Stewart Headlam 

 

Thur 14th Feb- International Evening 

 

Mon 18th Fri 22nd Feb 2019-Half term holiday 

 

Thurs 4th April 2:30- open afternoon  

 

Fri 5th April 2019 -School finishes  

 

Mon 8th April to Mon 22nd April 2019  

Easter holidays 

 

Tue 23rd April 2019 School starts  

 

Mon 27th -Fri 31st May 2019 Half term holiday  

 

Fri 19th July 2019 School finishes 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Nursery -88% 

Reception -94% 

Yr 1—98% 

Yr 2– 94% 

Yr 3– 95% 

Yr 4–99% 

Yr 5—94% 

Yr 6- 97 % 

Well done to Yr 4 -99% 

 

 Toy Library 

9:00—10:30 every Tuesday 

 

Coffee Morning 

Wednesdays 9:00-10:30 am- 

all welcome. 

 

WEEKLY NEWS Friday 25th January 2019 

 

   Star of the Week      

            China Yr 6 

I was chosen to be Star of the Week 

because of my good collaboration skills. 

 

My parents said “keep up the good 

work!” 

 

 

EYFS Admissions Sept 2019 

The deadline for Nursery applications: 

17th February 2019. See Forida if you have 

missed the Reception deadline 15th 

January or if you want help with the 

Nursery application.  

 

NSCPP Online Safety for Parents  

9.15am Tuesday 5th February 

Stewart Headlam School 

NSPCC and O2 are running an hour-

long interactive workshop with tips, 

tools and advice on how to keep 

your child safe online. 

 

WD Play Afterschool Care 

To book a place contact Forida on 

admin@williamdavis.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Wb 28.01.19: Greek Myths:  

Heracles 

 

 

Communication Driver 
We are developing our vision for 

excellent communication. 
 
This week we are focusing on all 
children developing skills to: 
-be polite and respectful; and listen 
and respond to all adults and 
children. 
 
Please help us to achieve this by 
encouraging your children to greet 
their teachers and friends politely. 
 
 
  

Year 6 Houses of Parliament 

Year 6 had an exciting visit to 

Westminster this week. They 

met our local MP Rushnara Ali 

and learned about our 

democratic systems.  

 
 

Governing Body Election 

 

Please see Annika if you are interested 

in being a Parent Governor.  

Our Parent Ambassadors 

Sunara (Maria Yr 6 and Zaina 

Yr 1) 

Kunu Bibi (Inayah A Yr 3) 

Kerry (Joseph Yr 6, Esther Yr 4, 

Rebecca Rec) 

Yasmin (Asho Yr 3 and Fatuma 

Yr 6) 

Please see Annika or Charlotte 

if you are interested in being a 

Parent Ambassador. We will 

aim to meet every half term to 

discuss current school issues. 

 

mailto:admin@williamdavis.towerhamlets.sch.uk

